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From: Debra Schlenoff
To: TSP comments
Subject: Marine Conservation Area (MCA) designations for the two proposed areas: The Cape Foulweather Complex, and


Cape Lookout.
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 12:03:01 PM


Hello,
I am writing on behalf of the Lane County Audubon Society.  Our members take
a keen interest in birding and habitat protection for wildlife.  Much of the
birding activities that are posted on our Lane Birders e-list involve coastal
destinations.
We urge you to designate The Cape Foulweather Complex, and Cape Lookout
as Marine Conservation Areas (MCA). These areas are rich in habitat for birds
and other wildlife. They provide opportunity for bird watching and other nature
activities as well as opportunities to learn about this important ecosystem. They
provide habitat for a diversity of biological organisms and positioned to be well
monitored and accessible.
Thank you for an opportunity to comment.
Debbie Schlenoff, Ph.D.
Conservation Chair
Lane County Audubon Society



mailto:dschlenoff@msn.com

mailto:tspcomments@dlcd.state.or.us



